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Memorial Arrangements for Deputy Sheriff Matt Miller 
 
The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office (SCSO) mourns the loss of Deputy Sheriff Matt Miller and extends 
our sincere appreciation to the community for the outpouring of support.  Memorial arrangements are 
as follows: 
 
Visitation 

Tuesday, January 3 from 6-8 p.m. 
Northland Church, 530 Dog Track Road, Longwood, FL 32750 
(Please note: a private visitation for family only will be held from 4 - 6 p.m.) 

 
Memorial Service 

Wednesday, January 4th at 11 a.m. 
Northland Church, 530 Dog Track Road, Longwood, FL 32750 
(Please note: information about broadcast of the service will be forthcoming) 

 
Law Enforcement Processional 

The processional will begin at the Northland Church immediately following the conclusion of the 
service and will travel to Oaklawn Park Cemetery.  The route and additional information about 
road closures will be forthcoming. 

 
Interment 

Interment will take place at Oaklawn Park Cemetery, 5000 County Road 46A, Sanford, FL 32771 
 
Reception 

A reception for family, friends and the community will be held the afternoon of January 4th 
following the conclusion of all services.  The location and time will be made available as soon as 
details are finalized. 

 
Additional Information 

The family of Deputy Miller has opted to not make any special requests for memorial 
contributions.   
 
As additional details about arrangements become available they will be posted here and to the 
SCSO Facebook page.   
 
Deputy Miller is the sixth SCSO Deputy Sheriff to make the ultimate sacrifice.  Our fallen deputy 
memorial page can be found here. 

 

http://www.facebook.com/SeminoleSheriff
http://www.seminolesheriff.org/external/InfoSitepage.aspx?pageID=22

